
  

 
File:  T/21/04/01 

Report 11.118 
 
Economic Wellbeing Committee 
 
Minute extract from meeting held on 17 March 2011 

Muri Station 
 
David Gordon and Deborah Hume of KiwiRail were invited to provide comments on the report. 
 
 
Moved   (Cr Wilde/Cr Swain) 
 
That the Committee: 
 
1.  Receives the report. 
 
2.  Notes the contents of the report. 
 
3.  Agrees to indefinitely withdraw rail services from Muri Station from 30 April 2011 

because of safety concerns. 
 
4.  Agrees to continue to work with Porirua City Council and Land Transport New Zealand, 

in consultation with the Pukerua Bay Residents’ Association, to look at ways in which the 
walking access to Pukerua Bay Station might be improved. 

 
The motion was CARRIED. 
 
Noted 
 
Councillor Greig and Mr Rangi asked that their abstention from voting be recorded. 
 
Text in bold was added by the Committee during consideration of the report. 
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